MAR 12 1987

Docket Nos. 50-528
50-529
50-530

Arizona Nuclear Power Project
P. 0. Box 52034
Phoenix, Arizona 85072-2034

Attention: Mr. E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
Executive Vice President

Gentlemen:

Subject: Visit to Palo Verde of R. W. Starostecki
Deputy Director, IE

Richard Starostecki, Deputy Director of the Office of Inspection and
Enforcement, will be visiting Palo Verde on March 27, 1987.

He would like to meet with senior corporate management, and also participate
in a two or three hour plant tour conducted by a senior shift supervisor on
the plant operations staff. Please provide the namus of senior management
personnel who wish to meet with Mr. Starostecki to the Senior Resident
Inspector by March 20, 1987.

I will accompany Mr. Starostecki during his visit.

Should you have any questions concerning this visit, I will be pleased to
discuss them with you,

Sincerely,

/S/

D. F. Kirsch, Director
Division of Reactor Safety and Projects
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